
C:\Documents and Settings\cobtemp\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\OLKD\862248 Amendment 1 (4).doc 
 

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
AGENDA LETTER 

 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407 

Santa Barbara, CA  93101 
(805) 568-2240 

Agenda Number:  

 

Department Name: Public Works 
Department No.: 054 
For Agenda Of: 12/5/2006 
Placement: Administrative 
Estimate Time:       
Continued Item: NO 
If Yes, date from:       
Vote Required: Majority   

 

TO: Board of Supervisors 
FROM: Department Director(s)  Phillip M. Demery, Public Works Director, 568-3010 
 Contact Info:  Scott D. McGolpin, Deputy Director, Transportation, 568-3064 

SUBJECT: Time Extension for Preliminary Design and Environmental Services for the 
Tepusquet Low Water Crossing Replacement, Fifth Supervisorial District 

 

County Counsel Concurrence: Auditor-Controller Concurrence: 
As to form:  Yes      No      N/A     As to form:  Yes      No     N/A   

Other Concurrence: N/A  
As to form:  Yes      No      N/A  
 

Recommended Action(s):

Authorize the Chair to execute Amendment No. 1, for a time extension to the existing agreement with 
Quincy Engineering Incorporated for preliminary design and environmental services for the Tepusquet 
Low Water Crossing Replacement, Project No. 862248. 
Summary:

The Tepusquet Low Water Crossing Replacement project provides for the construction of a new bridge 
and approach roads over the Sisquoc River near the town of Sisquoc.  The existing Low Water Crossing 
provides unreliable access to the traveling public and impedes emergency service vehicles during the 
winter months.  The new bridge will provide a safe, all weather crossing for the community. 
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Unfortunately, the project has experienced an unexpected delay associated with an approved mining 
operation within the limits of the new bridge.  This has resulted in additional time being needed to 
complete the preliminary layout for the new bridge and approach roadway.  Staff is requesting that the 
contract terminate on September 1, 2007.  All other terms and conditions of the contract will remain in 
effect until the amended completion date. 
Background:

On January 10, 2006, the Board of Supervisors approved an agreement with Quincy Engineering, Inc. for 
preliminary design and environmental services for the Tepusquet Low Water Crossing Replacement.   
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:

Budgeted:  Yes      No 
Fiscal Analysis: 

 
Narrative:  There is no Fiscal or Facilities Impacts with this amendment.  It is for a time extension only.  
 
Staffing Impact(s): 

Legal Positions: FTEs: 
N/A N/A 

Special Instructions:

Please forward a Certified Minute Order approving the recommendation and the executed amendment to 
Beverly Cross in the Public Works Department, Transportation Division, Engineering Section. 
Attachments:

Amendment No. 1 
Authored by:   

Charles V. Elbert, Project Manager, 568-3123 

 
 


